
 

 

 

Freight Highway Upgrade Program Reference Number: #23116249 

28/04/2025 Page 1 of 2 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Freight Highway Upgrade Program  
Augusta Highway, Port Augusta – works notice 

                   

 

We are improving the safety and reliability 
of national freight routes 

  

 

The Australian and South Australian governments have 
committed $500 million (80:20) over 10 years to 
improve the safety and reliability of national freight 
routes.  

What’s happening 

We are undertaking resurfacing works on the Augusta Highway 
between Edinburgh Terrace and Zerna Road, Port Augusta. 
Works will include stormwater drainage improvements, asphalting, 
new kerb and gutters and new line marking.  

The improvement works will enhance the existing road surface 
and increase safety for all users.  

How this affects you 

To safely undertake these works, there will be changes to existing 
traffic conditions. During work hours speed and lane restrictions 
will be in place throughout the work area.  

Outside of work hours, speed and lane restrictions will remain in 
place as needed until all works are complete in early August 2025.  

Please follow onsite traffic signage and the directions of traffic 
controllers. 

Some noise can be expected while these works are being 
completed, however we will minimise noise impacts as much as 
practically possible. You may also notice some odour which is 
common during asphalting works.  

Access will be maintained for emergency service vehicles and 
public transport.  

When 

Early May 2025 until early 
August 2025  

Hours of work 

Day works 

Monday to Saturday 

6am to 6pm 

Night works  

Sunday to Friday  

4pm until 3am  

Where 

Augusta Highway, between 
Edinburgh Terrance and Zerna 
Road, Port Augusta 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/fhup 

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

 

 

Improving freight 
productivity and safety 
on vital transport 
corridors 

 

Improving safety on 
vital transport corridors 

 

Increasing reliability 
for all road users 



 

Freight Highway Upgrade Program Reference Number: # 

28/04/2025 Page 2 of 2 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Access to properties and businesses will be maintained, with advance notice provided if there is a need to 
temporarily restrict access.  

For enquiries outside of business hours regarding property access please contact our contractor, Downer 
on 0437 151 015. 

We thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete these important works.  


